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The following is attributable to Spokesperson Heather Nauert:

Deputy Secretary of State John J. Sullivan met today with Head of Government
of Morocco Saadeddine El Othmani. Deputy Secretary Sullivan reaffirmed the
United States’ long-standing friendship with Morocco and discussed ways to
improve strategic cooperation, particularly in the areas of trade and
investment, regional security, and counter-terror priorities.
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